
Town of Great Barrington, MA 
 

Lake Mansfield Community Meeting  
 

Thursday, October 5, 2021  
6:30 PM 

 
Remote Session via Zoom  

 
 

Click this link to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84039087406  

 
Webinar ID: 8403 9087 406 

Or Dial in by phone:   +1 929 205 6099 
 
 
The Lake Mansfield Improvement Project will be underway soon. We expect to begin construction this fall. Please 
join staff and Lake Mansfield Improvement Task Force members for an overview of the project and construction 
details.    
 
To participate, please log in using the information above.  
 
The plans are available to download from the Lake Mansfield Improvement Task Force page of the town website: 
https://www.townofgb.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif636/f/uploads/lake_mansfield_design_plans_2023.pdf  
 
 
The project at Lake Mansfield includes enlarging the parking lot at the beach area and installing rain gardens and 
other stormwater management features to prevent contamination of the Lake and protect water quality. At the 
north end, for the lake outlet stream, a larger culvert will be installed to prevent flooding of the road. The existing 
vehicle road along the lake edge will be replaced with a shared use path for walkers and bicyclists. Only emergency 
vehicles will be permitted to use this portion of the road. The lake edge will be replanted to provide stormwater 
filtration and a stabilized bank.  
  
When complete, northbound vehicles will no longer be permitted to use the road between the boat launch and 
beach. All passenger vehicles will enter the recreation area and parking area from the north, via Christian Hill Road. 
 
 
For more information:  
https://www.townofgb.org/lake-mansfield-improvement-task-force  
 
or contact Christopher Rembold,  
Assistant Town Manager / Director of Planning and Community Development  
crembold@townofgb.org  
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